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Minutes
Date:			August 28, 2012
In Attendance:  	
EBoard:	Rick Koczera, Kiley Palmer, Deborah Polydys, Tim O’Shea, Greg Sioch
Absent:	John Degumbia
Members:	Tom Porter, Bill Palmeri, Ron Pastor, Augie Partyka, Pat Testa, Christine Zayas,
	Jeffrey Buonanni, Michael Ferreri, Scott Barmore, Rob Thomson, Anthony Matusik, Chris Kohl, John Shea, Connie Foulk, Tito Roderick, Chris Matusik, Bruce Padden, Jim Tracy, Richard Witte, George Cardozo
_____________________________________________________________________________________
Meeting called to order at 8:15 p.m. 
Review and approval of previous minutes.
Update and Feedback on the following:
a) Jamboree Format
· Everyone liked format of this year’s jamboree with the focus being primarily on the games and the teams
· Suggest that we schedule more breaks in between scrimmages next year
· Did not have officials at Jamboree. Saved SVMFL $1000.00. Coaches agreed that we did not need them for the Jamboree scrimmages
b) Registration Numbers
· Registrations are still coming in for all levels
· Numbers are consistent with what we had last year
c) Parks & Rec Funding
· Received $9000.00 from Parks & Rec
d) Budget Adjustment
· Adjusted budget for field treatment for fall; $1500.00 to aerate and seed
· Adjustment for officials for a 10 game season
· Save $1000.00 since we did not have officials for the Jamboree
· Insurance paid for season
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Deborah Polydys reported that the Calvanese Foundation has awarded SVMFL a  $2000+ grant  but we have not received it as of yet.

e) Practice Areas
· Coaches still feel they do not have enough room for practices.  Teams are so close they do not have room for scrimmages
· Rick will reformat the field layout for practice areas and we will send out to the coaches before practices next week
f) Trophies for Year-end
· Need to look at budget and define how trophies will be handled
g) Scoreboard
· Central CT State University is swapping out their scoreboard. Are willing to donate their old scoreboard to SVMFL.  We need to identify the costs to move it here and set-up fees
h) Equipment
· Equipment is still being turned in from last year
· Need to set up a better system for tracking who turns in their equipment to ensure it’s all returned at end of season
i) Powder Puff Update
· We have 40 players signed up for the new powder puff league
· Combine/Draft will be held and players will start practice the week of September 10th
j) Field Clean-up
· Fields need to be cleaned up.  Families are leaving garbage all over the field.
· May need to assign each team a time to come down on Sunday as community service to pick up fields
· People are not using recycle bins correctly
k) Mom’s Powder Puff
· Christine Zayas reported they would be having another meeting tomorrow night to determine game dates. Two games will be played this year. One will be at Rec Park and one will be vs. the Memorial Powder Puff Moms at Memorial.
· Proceeds will be donated to breast cancer
l) Schedules
· New schedule was released based on a 10-game season and playoffs
· Some coaches wanted to know what happened to the 5 game season with players being distributed amongst Tournament and All Star Teams
· Feedback was that parents and coaches were not in favor of that proposed schedule, so we went to a 10 game season
· In addition, the only town confirmed to play is West Hartford
· Some coaches felt it should be an 8 game season
· Kiley Palmer said he would look at the tackle schedule again, revised it based on tonight’s feedback and release the revised tackle schedule within a couple of days. 
· Coaches agreed flag schedule is fine and will remain the same
m) New Business
· Members were asked if there was any new business. The response was no.
Meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m.
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